
Is your child due to start school September 
2021 

Come & visit us on one of our 
Open Day sessions:     

Netley Marsh CE Infant School  

023 8086 2009: 

 

Tues 6th Oct 8-8.30am 

Tues 13th Oct 5.30-6pm 

Fri 23rd Oct 8-8.30am 

Wed 4th Nov 5.30-6pm 

Wed 11th Nov 8.-8.30am 

Mon 16th Nov 5.30-6pm 

 

Booking is essential as we will only be able to have 6 

families per session due to covid restrictions.  We also ask 

this year that children do not attend and adults wear face 

masks.   

 

Please do  share with your child our ‘tour video’ in the ‘new 

intake 2020’ section on The Oaks CE Learning Federation 

website so they too can see our lovely school! 

Booking essential 
 

You are welcome to attend any of the above sessions.  This is 

open to all parents not just those in our catchment areas.   

We look  forward to meeting you!   

www.oakscelearningfederation.co.uk  


